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DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRIES 

DIVISION OF OCCUPATIONAL STATISTICS 

100 CAMBRIDGE STREET, 11TH FLOOR 

BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02202-0003 

ROBERT J. PREZIOSO 

Director 

February 28, 1996 

Peter H. Fengler 
Asplundh Municipal Division 
708 Blair Mill Rd. 
Willow Grove, PA 19090-1784 

Dear Mr. Fengler: 

Your letter to Christine E. Morris, Secretary of the Massachusetts Department of Labor 
and Industries, dated February 19, 1996 was forwarded to me for a response. 

Six of the seven questions asked to Secretary Morris in that letter are the same as the 
questions asked in your letter to her of December 6, 1994 (copy attached). Answers to those 
questions remain in my response letter to you of January 25, 1996 (copy also attached). 

In response to your new question, it is the Department of Labor and Industries which 
determines the proper job classifications to be used on public works projects. Feel free to contact 
me directly if you have any specific inquiries regarding this matter. 

As always, I am available if you have any questions regarding the Massachusetts prevailing 
wage law. 

Sincerely, 

~;t~ 
Robert J. Prezioso 

Attachments. 

TEL: (617) 727-3593 
FAX: (617) 727-0726 


